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28 March 2023 

IPHC CIRCULAR 2023-006 

SUBJECT: PUBLICATION OF IPHC ANNUAL REPORT 2022 (IPHC-2023-AR2022-R) 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

In accordance with Article III, paragraph 4 of the 1979 protocol amending the Convention Between 
Canada and the United States of America for the Preservation of the Halibut Fishery of the Northern 
Pacific Ocean and Bering Sea, I am pleased to inform you that the IPHC Annual Report 2022 (IPHC-
2023-AR2022-R) has been published and is available for download from the IPHC website via the 
following link: https://www.iphc.int/uploads/pdf/ar/iphc-2023-ar2022-r.pdf 

We will be printing a limited number of hard copies for broader distribution. 

 
Yours sincerely  

 

David T. Wilson, Ph.D.  
Executive Director, IPHC  

 
Attachments:  
Nil 
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